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SERVICE BULLETIN 
Service and Maintenance manual No        ALL Bulletin No   009/Oct/11 

Equipment affected: 
 
All ISP manufactured products including Lifejackets 
and Bladder Assemblies fitted with the Hammar 
Inflation Units only. 

Reason for issue: 
 
Notification of Safety Information issued by 
the Manufacturer of Hammar Inflators. 
This Service Bulletin and Safety Alert 
reiterates the previous Service Bulletin ( 
No’ 002/Jan/09 ) issued at the beginning 
of 2009 following a similar Safety Notice 
issued by CM Hammar AB . 
 

Materiel required: 
 
N/A 

This bulletin is effective: 
 
From:  Immediate 
To:  Until Further Notice 
 

Instruction: 
 
Please can you review (and circulate as deemed appropriate to all service personnel) and take 
appropriate actions as described in the Safety Alert issued by CM Hammar AB (appended on 
page 2 of this bulletin) to our industry. 
 
 
 

Authorised by Name (print) : Paul Houghton 

Signature :  
Position : Technical Manager 

Date : 14th October 2011 

All queries relating to this Service bulletin should be addressed to: Technical Dept, 

International Safety Products Ltd. Orrell mount, 159 Hawthorne Road, Bootle, Merseyside. L20 6JU. U.K. 

Telephone: +44 (0)151 922 2202 Facsimile: +44 (0)151 922 5874 

 



 


